
 
 

 

 

 
24 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
KS4 Options Evening – Thursday 6 March – 5.00pm to 7.30pm 
 
This is a reminder of our options evening taking place on Thursday 6 March. Please note the slight change in 
start and end times. The evening will now start at 5.00pm and end at 7.30pm.  
 
The main short talk (10 minutes approximately) will start at:  
 

- 5.00pm 

- 5.50pm 

- 6.40pm 

 
Students and their families only need to attend one talk. Following the talk you will be free to wander 
around the subject stands which will be in the dining hall, bistro, Sackville Centre and the art rooms. 
 
To manage the flow of parents and families, we have introduced a booking for each slot of the main talk. 
Please select which slot you will be attending by clicking on the link below: 
 
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/options-evening-talks/ 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 6th March at your allocated time slot. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
    
  

Mr J Collett    Mr J Beaver 
Assistant Head  Holmes Community Leader / Year 9 Coordinator 
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